
From: Dick Dodds
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: proposed Canterbury air regional plan
Date: Thursday, 30 April 2015 10:24:28 a.m.

Att. Brett Aldridge,
      Region Planning Officer
      Dear Sir,
              Having written several reports to Ecan and the Government and stated
my concerns through our local paper I would like the opportunity to make a
submission to discuss this issue you have with Timaru. I have lived in Timaru all
my life in seven different houses all over town.
               Thanking you in anticapation.
                      Yours sincerely
                           R.T. ( Dick ) Dodds

-- 
Dick Dodds
416 Wai-iti Road
Gleniti
Timaru
7910
03 686-1634
dicknheather@gmail.com
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